RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE

SEP 03 2004
Ms. Dorotl/% GUA

clerk of the Boarol STATE OF ILLINOIS
(linois Pollution Control Board Pollution Control Board

100 W. Randolph Street, Suite 11-500
Chicage, IL 60601

(T
RE: Jo'Lyw Corporation/Falcon waste § Recyeling, ine. P@/
Petition for Adj usted Standard _
AS 04-02

Dedr Ms. Quinin: : August 20,2004

We arve writing today to support the efforts put forth by Jo'tyw Corp. and Faleon
waste § Recyjeling, ne., to gain the approval of Your office so that they may create and apply
thelr new product “Belipse Dust Control”. we have driven on a driveway with it applied and
are very Lmpressed. We consider “Belipse Dust Control” to be a desived product. we do not
consider this waterial to be a waste.

Personally, we are waiting for our drivewny to be coated with “Eclipse Dust Control”. We
currently have a gravel driveway but can not afford blacktop.

we urge Your office grant Faleon Waste § Recyeling - Jo'yn corp. thelr requested adjusted
standard. it is good product that we are waiting for. '

’maeveLg,

Gofyf § elizabeth Draper




